

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Leadership Electives

1 message

Luetishia Bondes lbondes@cnu.edu

Thu, Oct 31, 2013 at 8:13 AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear Faculty and Staff Advisers:

Please let students know that all Leadership electives which are offered will count towards the Leadership minor, even if not listed in a student's incoming-year catalog. Thus, for example, LDSP 380 and LDSP 250 will count as electives towards the Leadership minor for students who entered CNU before Fall 2013, even though not listed in their catalog.

Thanks,

Ben Redekop LAMS Chair